
 
 

GHS GREENHOUSE SURPLUS 
 

The Grandview School District Board of Directors has declared the Grandview High 
School Greenhouse as surplus and has authorized its sale.   
  

 The greenhouse is 30’ x 60’, the perimeter wall is 8’-6” high, the barrel 
roof is 6’ higher.   

 The heater is gas fired 250,000 btu per hour.  Two exhaust fans (one is 
two speed) provide evaporative cooling with the media on the opposite 
wall.   

 The galvanized steel structure is bolted.  The posts are buried in concrete 
at 10’ intervals.  Two 3’ man doors (mullions also buried in concrete).  
The basic “skin” components are 6’ wide and bolted.   

 The control system will bring on the heating and cooling as needed, and 
will turn on circulating fans when cooling is not required. 

 
The GHS Greenhouse will be available for purchase by public and private schools in the 
State of Washington until July 1, 2018.  If not sold, the GHS Greenhouse will be available 
to the public after July 1, 2018.  The GHS Greenhouse will be sold as is/where is and all 
sales are final.   
 
If you are interested in viewing the GHS Greenhouse, please contact Tom Wolkenhauer 
at 509-391-6111.  
 
Thank you.  
 


